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Local utility helps promote Stoughton 
  

Stoughton Utilities recently made a donation to the Stoughton Chamber of 

Commerce to be used for website development and maintenance. The grant came from 

Stoughton Utilities’ power supplier, WPPI, as part of the utility’s Economic 

Development program. 

“More and more people use the internet to gather information and our site needs 

to be as attractive, informative and user-friendly as possible.  Although our current site is 

good, we always need to be looking toward improving it.  The monies from Stoughton 

Utilities will be a great help in making the Chamber’s web site even better,” says 

Chamber Executive Director Dave Phillips. “We appreciate both the generosity of 

Stoughton Utilities and the confidence they have shown in the Chamber by making this 

donation.” 

“As a community-owned utility, we are proud to help the Chamber with this 

important task of building interest in Stoughton,” said Utilities Director Robert Kardasz. 

Pictured (from right) is Alicia Rankin, Energy Services Representative for Stoughton 

Utilities presenting the $1,000 check to Chamber Executive Director Dave Phillips, along 

with Erica Dial (Visitor Servcies), and Mickey McCormick (Assistant) of the Chamber. 
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